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Clen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Flexible Coupling Drive Hubs
Supplied by Transamerica Delaval,
Inc. [RDC 92(84)]

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Our interim report to you dated February 17, 1984, stated that we anticipated
filing our final report concerning flexible coupling drive hubs supplied by
Transamerica Delaval Inc. by May 31, 1984,

Inspections are currently in progress to determine if this potentlal deficiency
is applicable to the four Standby Diesel Cenerator Units supplied to Perry
Huclear Power Plant. We now anticipate filing our final report on thls subject
by July 31, 1984, subsequent to completion of these inspections.

Pleasr contact us if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Murray R. adelman

Vice President
Nuclear Group
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cc:Mr., M. L. Gildner
NRC Site Office

Director

Office of Inspection 2nd Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C., 20335
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